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Lukestone Care Home residents visit Notcutts Garden Centre

August has been a busy month for us at Lukestone Care Home and at the beginning of the month we all went for a trip to

Notcutts Garden Centre to enjoy the flowers on display, which was a good opportunity for reminiscing about gardening and

flowers in general.

During our visit, we stopped for a cake and coffee and enjoyed each other's company.

We also bought some flowers so we could decorate our garden with them.

It really was a fun trip out and our residents thoroughly enjoyed themselves.
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